## Hazelbury Primary School

## Laura Pearce

Headteacher



Monday 7<sup>th</sup> January 2020

Dear Parents,

## Catering Provider

We are delighted to let you know that our school meals will now be provided by the catering company, The Pantry. Following feedback from both parents and pupils we decided that The Pantry offered our children fresh, good quality meals with an ethos that genuinely cares about the nutritious food that children eat whilst at school. The family run business pride themselves on ensuring a well-balanced meal choice, which is both appetising and appealing to the children.

Due to the current arrangements regarding COVID hot meals will be delivered to the children, as they will be dining in their classrooms. Children will be asked to choose what they would like for dinner at the start of the day and this will then be prepared for them. Please find attached the menu that will be in place from today. It would be helpful if you could go through with your child what is on offer each day, therefore the children will be able to make an informed choice when they are at school. The school menu will also be available on the school website and you will be notified of days when a special themed menu is available.

As previously mentioned, Enfield Learning Trust has introduced a zero debt policy, which is in place at Hazelbury. For this reason it is important that you ensure your child's ParentPay account has sufficient funds prior to them having a meal.

If you have any gueries, please do not hesitate to speak with the School Office.

Kind regards,

**Melanie Bowman** 

**Acting Headteacher** 

W: www.hazelbury-primary-school.co.uk

A: Haselbury Road, Edmonton, London N9 9TT T: 020 8807 3140





Food For Life GOLD **Accredited Menu** 

























